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The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) will reconstruct 
Secondary Highway 292 (S 292), commonly known as Whitefish Stage 
Road, between West Reserve Drive and Montana Highway 40 (MT 40). 
This project is currently in the design phase. Proposed work includes:
•	 Reconstructing Whitefish Stage Road for about 9 miles from just north 

of West Reserve Drive to the intersection with MT 40.
•	 Adding a northbound left-turn lane at the Rose Crossing intersection.
•	 Widening the roadway, which will include a shoulder on each side.
•	 Straightening curves and flattening hills.
•	 Upgrading signage and pavement markings.
•	 Improving drainage.

Schedule 
The Whitefish Stage Road project is in the design phase. This phase 
includes surveys, studies and fieldwork, stakeholder engagement, right of 
way, construction feasibility, and funding identification. 
The construction timeline is not yet finalized and is dependent on funding 
and completion of all project development activities.

Alternative accessible formats of this document will be provided on request. Persons who need an 
alternative format should contact the Office of Civil Rights, Montana Department of Transportation, 
2701 Prospect Avenue, PO Box 201001, Helena, MT 59620. Telephone 406-444-5416 or Montana 
Relay Service at 711.

This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing this 
publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.

Contact:
Lisa Gray, HDR Public Involvement
email: lisa.gray@hdrinc.com
phone: 406-208-0551
website: www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/whitefishstage/
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